
School vision
We believe our children’s future is created every day. Every

moment counts.
 

Brought to life through our mission
To nurture and inspire our children to develop a love of learning

in a supportive Christian
community and become the best they can be.

 
Underpinned by our values

Endurance | Forgiveness | Koinonia | Creation | Friendship

Dear Parents and Carers,     
                              
Thank you to all the parents and carers for the kind words, wonderful
gifts and beautiful flowers given to me at the choir assembly this
morning. I was speechless, which is something unusual for me, and I
can’t thank you all enough! 

The school has been bursting with artistic endeavours this week. Artist
Basil Olton from Highgate Art School returned to completed the Black
Saint tiles ready to hang in the Peace Garden, Honk the musical was a
triumph for Year Six and Reception Brahms Class had their lovely
family assembly on Wednesday. The 150 strong choir raised the roof
this morning and we still have the Church Service and end of Year
events next week to look forward to.

Your child will be told who their teacher is today and they will spend
the morning with them next Tuesday. Mrs Gallagher will be writing to
you today to keep you all informed. They will also receive a printed
copy of their end of year reports.

Have a great weekend.

Fran Sorapure

Message
from our

Head of School

Fran Sorapure
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Mon 4th

Tue 5th

Wed 6th

Thu 7th

Fri 8th

Mon 17th

Tue 18th

Wed 19th

Thu 20th

Fri 21st

Reception Picnic
Nursery Picnic

Y6 Church Service
Y6 Leavers Disco

LAST DAY OF TERM - 2PM FINISH

W/C September 2023

INSET DAY

INSET DAY
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Year 1
Nyla &
Ethan

Year 2
Sofia &
Aoife

 

Year 3
Isaac &

Lawrence

Year 4
Noura &

Sienna

Year 6
Thomas

& Freddie

Year 5
Amal &
Anna

 

KS1

LKS2

UKS2

St Andrew
500

Y3 Deutscher
234

Europe
 395

Y5 Parton
422



Do you have lost
property?

With one week left until  the end of the academic year,
now is the best time to look for any items your child
may have lost in school.  We will  have lost property
tables in top playground after school,  as well  as our
usual green lost property boxes (pictured below)
located under the arch for you to have a look through.
Any unclaimed items will  be donated to charity or
sold at our secondhand uniform sale.

We are looking for parent volunteers to help us
organise and rehome our lost property items. If  you
would l ike to volunteer,  please email  us at
admin@stmichaelsn6.com.



W O R D  O F  T H E  W E E K  

Photos from last weeks 4th July lunch 

Highlight of the week for me this
time around has to be Fridays
impromptu song and dance

performance by year 6 students
during lunch( I thought I was in high
school musical for a second) it was

fantastic. Hit this week was of course
the pizza on Wednesday.



RockstarsRockstarsRockstars
Last week, we entered the London Rocks competition, run by Times

Tables Rock Stars. It generated a huge amount of excitement across the
school. We had some pretty impressive figures. The following children

were awarded London Rocks certificates for their incredible efforts
over the three days:

 
1 Europe - Jackson and Oliver

1 Smyth - Josephine, Mika'il and Anna
2 Ashman - Leon, Simona and Daphne

2 Sherman - Michael and Beatrice
3 Bushell - Amber and Roi

3 Deutscher - Arthur and Maia-Rae
4 Jones - Saffron and Vuk

4 Ma - Tate and Mia
5 Parton - Kiera and Ruben

5 Warwick - Phoenix and Tiffany
6 Bocelli - Holly and Alek

6 Glennie - Amyas and Freya
 

The top three classes (measured in average score per child over the
three days) were:

 
1st - Parton - 2,934

2nd - Warwick - 2.636
3rd - Bocelli - 1,356

 
I'm also pleased to announce that St Michael's were fifth in the league

table for total correct answers, a whopping 290,707. 
Keep up the good work!

 

Times table



Pupils as Teachers 

Name: Deustcher & Bushell Class: 3

Year Three visited Year Two this week to teach them about
two-digit multiplication. Year Two demonstrated what great
mathematicians they are as they grasped the concepts very
quickly. And they all said Year Three were excellent teachers!

Perhaps it's time for the real teachers to retire?



The Leopard's Drum

Y1 Smyth have been enjoying making art
around our English story The Leopard’s Drum.
Inspired by Ashanti wooden masks, we made a

mask similar to that worn by the character
Asroboa. We also weaved and decorated paper
kente cloth like the cloak worn by the sky-god

Nyame.









If you have any further queries, please contact Energy Kidz on
0333 577 1533 or info@energy-kidz.co.uk

By using our handy instalment plan – you can spread the cost of your
termly or yearly bookings through manageable monthly instalments

and ensure your child never misses a moment!

This year, our clubs will be immersed with a whole host of new
activities for children where they can enjoy exploring their

senses with our scavenger hunts, sensory activities, becoming
the authors of their own imagination and bringing their

favourite stories to life with our Storytelling week, discovering
fun facts and learning all about wildlife, getting messy with
arts and crafts as they take part in our splat of colour week

and so much more!

www.energy-kidz.co.uk/breakfast-and-after-school-clubs/

Book now at:

Join Energy Kidz Wraparound Care Clubs
available every day throughout the new year!

mailto:info@energy-kidz.co.uk
http://www.energy-kidz.co.uk/breakfast-and-after-school-clubs/



